Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Readoption of 15A NCAC 01E

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 2:19 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Lane, Bill F <Bill.Lane@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Readoption of 15A NCAC O1E

Hi Ms. May,

The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) would like the RRC to approve our proposed readoption date of
November 30, 2022 for 15A NCAC O1E - Qil Refining Facility Permits. This rulemaking effort requires collaboration across
multiple enforcement divisions within DEQ. Rule drafting will be extensive, and our plan is to work on the language this
year. The fiscal note will most likely be very complex and we intend to have OSBM approval in the spring. Our goal is to
proceed to public notice in the summer of 2022 followed by development of the hearing officer’s report. This entire
package with recommendations will be submitted to the Secretary for adoption no later than November 30, 2022.

Thank you. Let us know if you have any questions.
Jennifer

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality
Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



